
Public Hearing Notice
Caribou Planning Board

The Caribou Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on 
Thursday September 11, 2025, at 6:00 pm at the Caribou 
Municipal Building, 25 High Street Caribou in the Caribou 
City Council Chambers.
The public hearing is for a Site Design Review Application 
for:
A renewable energy solar farm, 17 Buck Road, Map 5 Lot 
10-D, in the RC-2 zone
Information will be posted on the City of Caribou website at:

www.cariboumaine.org/government/planning-board/
All persons wishing to make comments or ask questions about 
the proposal are invited to attend this Public Hearing. 
Comments may be submitted in writing to: Penny Thompson, 
Caribou City Manager at 25 High Street Caribou Maine 04736 
or by email to pthompson@cariboumaine.org at any time prior 
to the Public Hearing. TDD/TTY users may call 711. If you 
are physically unable to access any of the City’s programs or 
services, please call City Clerk Danielle Brissette at (207) 
493-5976 so that accommodations can be made.  

Interested individuals are encouraged to attend.

City of Caribou Maine
September 3, 10, 2025






























































